
 

 

 

 

Commissioner Event Notice 
December 9, 2021 

The State of the Port address will be held on Thursday, December 9, 2021, beginning at 9 
a.m.  This event has been prerecorded without the presence of a quorum, however, a 
quorum may be collectively in attendance watching the pre-recorded broadcast in separate 
locations. 
 
The event is being hosted by the Port of Seattle and may be watched 
remotely here.  Participants may also call in at +15717484021, Conference PIN 149 1850#    
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